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Subject 07-BR-016

The propbsed 14 day deadline to appeal is appropriate and suitable to the needs of current practice The
30 day deadline is not I would object strongly to adoption of the 30 day deadline It would substantially
delay ordinary bankruptcy procedures It would substantially and adversely affect sales in bankruptcy I

urge the Advisory Committee to reject any future consideration of the 30 day delay


